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Comments: I'm not in support of this trail segment.  It makes sense to continue the existing path from the KOA

south towards Redstone, but this short segment may lead to unforeseen issues.  Increased car traffic, wildlife

disturbance, and increased impactful development in an otherwise less developed area of the region are just a

few of the reasons to reject developing this segment of the trail.  There's plenty of recreation options that already

exist in the Roaring Fork basin.  Let's leave less developed areas alone.


